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Louie Di Mattina with Southwest Abatement Inc 
The new proposed heat stress program is not manageable. Only 20 minutes of work time per hour is
not feasible. I support AGC NM's strategy which advocate for flexible, realistic heat safety
measures 
We do asbestos removal in suits and the time frame for work would not even allow our guys time to
suit and start working. We give our people water and electrolytes supplements, and work with the
buddy system. Our guys already take regular brakes, drink plenty of water, and watch out for each
other. It would almost be impossible to conduct business under the new regulations.


